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World Book Day 

Thursday 6th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Thursday 6th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day in school.  This year, our theme is ‘Get Cosy With 

a Book’.  We encourage all children to come to school wearing their pyjamas and with their favourite book and a 

teddy bear.  There will be opportunities throughout the day for the children to share their favourite book with their 

friends. 

We would also like to welcome you into school to share a book with your child.  Reading together is a great way to 

spark a love of reading and to help us celebrate the magic of stories.  We have a great selection of books to choose 

from, as well as a range of dual language books. 

Nursery – 11am (enter via the Nursery gate) 

Reception – please come into the classroom with your child at 8:50am 

Years 1 and 2 – 2:40pm (enter via the playground) 

 

On the day, your child will bring home a £1 book voucher.  This can be exchanged for any of the World Book Day 

books shown below, or used towards the purchase of books in selected bookshops and retailers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs O’Hara 

Head of School 
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